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We wish to acknowledge the 
traditional custodians of the land 

and pay respect to the elders, 
past, present and emerging.

-----

TERM 2 - 2025

WEEK TEN
Friday 27th June
Reports will be published 
on Compass

WEEK ELEVEN
Wednesday 2nd
Years 3-6 Brauer College 
performance - ‘I Spy’

Friday 4th July
Whole school Primary 
Performers production - 
‘Pinocchio’

Friday 4th July
Final day of term-2.30pm 
finish

TERM 3
WEEK ONE
Monday 21st July
First day of Term 3

Student supervision 
commences at 8.45am

Exciting news! 
Our front door is being replaced, 
and the foyer and main corridor 

are being painted over the 
holidays!

STUDENT LEADERS
Congratulations Chase on presenting assembly last 
week. Throughout the week, Chase noticed bigger 
students helping the little ones to make sure they felt 
comfortable.
He enjoyed playing footy with his friends.

STUDENT AWARDS
Congratulations on the fantastic efforts you have all 
shown for a huge range of skills and achievements.  
You should be proud of your achievements – 
WE CERTAINLY ARE!

                        

MELO AWARD
The ‘Melo Award’ is presented to a                    
student  or students who have made 
a positive choice to help an 

                             individual or group. 

This award was presented to Emma who has shown 
responsibility within her classroom, taking it upon 
herself to pick up an item that wasn’t hers, making 
her class environment clean and welcoming. Amazing 
effort, Emma



VALUES AWARD
Our ‘Values Award’ is presented to a student who demonstrates our 
school  values. Last week, the Values Award was presented to Ryder.

Ryder was helping a little student when they weren’t sure what to do. 
He played tennis with them during playtime to make sure they weren’t 
alone.

Congratulations Ryder on being a genuine, thoughtful and respectful part of ADPS. 

KINDNESS AWARD
This week the Kindness Award was presented to Henry.

We had a parent call the school to let us know how helpful he was! 
You went out of your way to help another student to be safe. Great 
work Henry!

SHOWCASES
Kade, Sophie, Bella B and Myles from 3/4 shared 
their birds, and Chloe from 5/6B  shared her Japanese 
family rap!

🌱 Garden Club Update – A Huge Thank You!
Dear Families,
We’re excited to share some wonderful news from our Garden Club!
First, a huge thank you to Annie Atwell for her generous help in preparing our school garden 
bed  near the staff car park. Annie kindly gave her time to turn over the soil and get the garden 
bed ready for planting. We are incredibly grateful for your support, Annie—thank you!
Now that the garden bed is ready to go, we’re inviting our school community to get involved:
🌿 Do you have any sprouted potatoes at home? If so, we’d love to plant them in our 
garden!
🌿 Got herbs or seedlings? I have some sprouted rosemary ready to plant, and we’d love for 
you to add to the garden too! Feel free to plant any herbs or seedlings directly into the garden 
bed near the staff car park. Alternatively, you can drop them off at the front office.
📋 A planting form will be available at the front office—please write down what you’ve planted 
so we can keep track of our growing garden.
Let’s come together and grow something amazing as a community!
Warm regards,
 Deb Henry and The Environment SALT Group

FRIENDLY REMINDERS



Medical Conditions

Please notify the Office if your child’s health has changed. Asthma can be particularly bad 
at this time of year with the cold air - please ensure the Office has the latest copy of their 
‘Asthma Management Plan’ from your doctor, and a puffer is sent to school.

All medication across the school will be stored in the office / sick bay to ensure safety of 
all students and minimise the risk of a younger person accidentally taking something they 
shouldn’t. 

You will now receive notification through Compass if your child attends the sick-bay, so it 
is easy to monitor the health and wellbeing of your child.

Late arrivals & Early Departures

Thank you so much to everyone who has been supportive of our new processes for 
signing in late arrivals and early departures. This is now done directly through Compass, 
so records are accurate instantly. 

If the office is unattended, please ring the bell, or knock on the staffroom door.

Bus Travellers

If your child is not on the bus, please contact the Office to notify staff - we don’t want to 
have a child miss the bus if they’re supposed to be on. 

Student Semester Reports

Your child’s semester report will go live on Compass Friday afternoon. Please take the 
time to read over the report and discuss the progress with your child. This is one 
snapshot of your child’s progress at school. 

You will receive a Progress Report in the middle of next term, focusing on behaviour, 
effort and organisation. 

Excursions & Events

We have a couple of wonderful performances occurring for students next week. Please 
ensure you have provided consent

&/or payment via Compass so your 

child can attend. 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS



Building Strength from the Inside Out!
 Students have been learning about their character strengths — the positive qualities that help us think, feel, and act in ways that support ourselves and 
others. Everyone has their unique mix of strengths, tools that we can use everyday, but especially when life gets tricky. We can “dial up” different strengths to 
help us stay calm, solve problems, and bounce back — like turning up the volume on a speaker when we need to hear it louder!

How You Can Support This at Home:

Complete the VIA strengths Survey and share your strengths with your child or use the Big Life poster to self-identify as a family. 

1. Talk about strengths: Ask your child, “What strengths did you use today?” or “Which strength helped you solve a problem?”

2. Spot strengths in action: Praise your child when they show character — for example, “I noticed your perseverance when you didn’t give up.”

3. Play the 'Strength Switch' game: When your child is faced with a challenge and is getting frustrated or upset, ask: “Which strength could help you 
right now?”

4. Use books or shows to spot characters using strengths (e.g. Moana using bravery, or Paddington showing kindness).

Thank you,
Fiona

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.viacharacter.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CJeannette.McArdle%40education.vic.gov.au%7C9661f3bf0e2240f2d22d08ddb1e35a73%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638862312525903369%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5Ta8OJSWPLLBtmHXeIndEbUFX6uNGHgv73GCKaXYJys%3D&reserved=0


FRIENDLY REMINDERS

WARRNAMBOOL TRAVEL KICKBACK
Allansford & District Primary School is pleased to partner with Warrnambool Travel for 2025 as part of a Kickback 
Program to raise funds for our school.
 
 For every booking made by an Allansford and District Primary School community member, including grand -parents, 
Warrnambool Travel will offer 1% of each booking as a donation back to the school at the end of the school year. 
 
For example, if we have multiple families book holidays, adding to a grand total of $30,000 this would equate to a 
donation of $300. 
 
The more bookings that come from the Allansford school , the more funds raised, with all monies going toward 
updating the school’s digital devices.
 
We thank Warrnambool Travel’s commitment to giving back to the local community. 
 
This partnership has been endorsed by our Allansford & District Primary School Council, and we invite all extended 
families looking to book a holiday through a travel agency to please consider Warrnambool Travel.
 
Warrnambool Travel Manager: Joshua Campbell
Phone: 03 55612233 
Email: travel@wbooltravel.com.au

mailto:travel@wbooltravel.com.au
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